
 

 

 

Memo 

 

To:  Chief Executive Officer  
Each National Director  
Each Assistant National Director HR  
Each Assistant Chief Finance Officer  
Each Hospital Group CEO  
Each Hospital Group Director of HR  
Each Chief Officer CHO  
Each Head of HR CHO 
Head of HR, PCRS  
Each CEO Section 38 Agencies  
Each HR Manager Section 38 Agencies  
Each Employee Relations Manager  
Each Group Director of Nursing & Midwifery  
Each Group Director of Midwifery  
Each Clinical Director 
Director National Ambulance Service  
 

From:  Anne Marie Hoey, National Director Human Resources 
  
Date: 10th June 2022 
 
Subject: HR Memo - HRA restoration of weekly hours Principles 
 

Dear Colleagues, 

Agreement has been reached with trade unions on the attached version of the HRA restoration 
Principles document. 

We are awaiting the Department of Health Circular on the restoration of HRA hours for the health 
sector and will issue a HSE specific Circular following receipt. 

Queries 

Queries from individual employees or managers should be referred to local HR/Employee 
Relations Departments.  Please note that the National HR Helpdesk is also available to take queries 
from individual employees Tel: 1800 444 925 Email: ask.hr@hse.ie  

Queries from HR/Employee Relations Departments in relation to this memorandum may be referred 
to National Employee Relations, Tel: 01 6626966, Email info.t@hse.ie  

Yours Sincerely 

 

Anne Marie Hoey  
National Director, Human Resources 
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